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April 11, 1991

MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Hugh L. Thompson, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director for
Nuclear Materials Safety, Safeguards,
and Operations Support

Lloyd J. Donnelly
LSS Administrator

LSS STAFF ATTENDANCE AT THE SECOND ANNUAL
INTERNATIONAL HIGH-LEVEL RADIOACTIVE WASTE
MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE IN LAS VEGAS, NEVADA

This is in response to your memorandum dated April -5, 1991,

subject as above. Mr. Francis X. Cameron will be attending the

Second Annual International High-Level Radioactive Waste Management

Conference in Las Vegas, Nevada. Mr. Cameron will be presenting

a paper entitled, "The Licensing Support System: Institutional

Challenges and Opportunities" at the conference. He will be

attending the conference from April 29 through May 2. He attended

the conference last year. There are no other related meetings that

he would attend during this time.
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